
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, November 11, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates
Friday, November 11th

● Veteran’s Day- No School for students

Monday, November 14th
● K-5 Report Cards sent home

Wednesday, November 16th
● Site Council @ 5:45 PM

Thursday, November 17th
● Evening Conferences 4-8 PM

Monday/Tuesday, November 21st-22nd
● Parent Teacher Conferences Monday-8AM-8PM
● Parent Teacher Conferences Monday-8AM-4PM

Box Tops For Education
One of Vernon PTA's fundraisers is the Box Tops program.  It helps the PTA fund such important goals as classroom 
teacher supplies and field trips.
The Box Top coupons used to be cut from products, counted and then sent in for credit.  Times have changed, and 
earnings are now credited to Vernon School online.
Just download the app, scan your receipt, and credits (still $.10 per credit) are automatically given to Vernon PTA 
from participating products.  Those credits really do add up!

Please look over the fliers in this issue to see how it works.

Picture Re-Take Day
School individual photo re-takes are scheduled for Monday, November 14..  Classes will be called to the MPR 
starting at 9:30 and ending at 11:30. 

If you want your child's picture re-taken, please return the unwanted photos in the envelope to the photographer 
when the re-take is taken.

Extra order envelopes are available in the Main Office at the check-in counter.  📸  🙂



High School Enrollment for 8th Graders opens 
November 15th. Students must apply by

DECEMBER 16TH
Look for letter from PPS Enrollment and Transfer in the next week, with 

personal link to apply for High School of choice. 

Enrollment & Transfer / Heading to High School: 8th Grade Information
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dual Assignment/Enrollment 
Most Vernon students have the choice between two High Schools 
Those options are: McDaniels, Roosevelt, or Grant AND Jefferson.

Students need to make their choice by December 16.
If they do not pick, a High School will be picked for them by the District.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about your options. 

You can email or text/call Ms. Shannon at 
 snicolas@pps.net (503)308-9546

https://www.pps.net/Page/16546
mailto:snicolas@pps.net


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNMKt4lnD41D49RhMKsATWWWeQiO9KtM4TRcnK_xWZ5vRFOg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4bacaa2ca4fc1-20224
https://www.vernonpta.org/maker-fair
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?fs=1&tf=cm&source=mailto&to=vernonmakerfair@gmail.com





